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fsrcî  E d w ard sv ille  B u lletin
To  the  Facul t y a n d  S ta f f  o f  S o u t h e r n  I l l ino i s  I ' n i vers i l y  at Edwardsv i l l e

June 7, 1984 
Vol. 15, NO. 10

MEMO TO: The University Conrnunity
FROM: Elarl Lazerson
SUBJECT: University Plafn^g and Budget Council

I am pleased to announce that Warren A. Joseph, Professor in the 
Department of Music, School of Fine Arts and Communications, has agreed 
to continue as Chairperson of the University Planning and Budget 
Council.

The work of the UPBC in long-range planning has been vital to 
the advancement of the University. I appreciate the spirit of 
responsible collegiality that has marked the endeavors of this Council.
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